
THE GAZETTE ENDORSES FELDMAN 
Dear Friend,  
 
With the start of Early Voting a week away and the upcoming General Election on November 4th, all 
indications point toward a strong showing.   
 
Today, The Gazette endorsed my bid for election to the Maryland State Senate, highlighting my work 
in the legislature to promote the biotechnology sector.  "He has been a champion for Montgomery 
County biotech."  The article concludes with, "For Feldman's work for Montgomery County, he has 
won The Gazette's endorsement."  Click here to read entire article. 
 
The Gazette's endorsement is the latest addition to the diverse list of organizations in the County and 
across the State that support my bid for election to the Senate.  This list spans a broad political 
spectrum and includes organizations representing our teachers, fire fighters, police, the 
environmental and business communities and numerous other groups.  To view the complete list, 
click here. 
 
Volunteers Needed 
 
Election Day voting will take place on Tuesday, November 4th and I need campaign volunteers to 
work the polls that day.  Your help would be truly appreciated.  If you would like to volunteer, please 
click here.  
 
As always, you can contact me with your thoughts and comments by sending an email to 
Senator.Feldman@gmail.com.  
 
I look forward to seeing you at the polls. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

  


